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To whom it may concern,  

I support Mark Latham's bill regarding the NSW Anti-Discrimination Board to reject vexatious 

and frivolous complaints and reject complaints against people with brain damage. These constant 

abuses from the ADB only waste tax payer money, waste court time, prevent more serious case 

been heard sooner and are harassment to mentally challenged individuals. It causees unnecessary 

to stress to individuals with minor offenses lodged by the ADB. The ADB is now abusing power 

and allowing serial litigators like Gary Burns to make claims against anyone who he deems 

"offensive".  

These abuses of power must end. 


